Rochester Recreation Commission

January 13, 2014

Members Present: Tamara Hewitt, Jeff Turgeon, Paul Roberts, Sheila Colson, Lauren Colanto,
Chris Bowlen,

1. Accepted minutes from December gth meeting.

Chris presented Financials. There were no questions specific to budget.

3. Lauren gave an update on the Program Coordinator position. It has been posted then
will conduct interviews after closing date. She also presented updated roles and
responsibilities as revised.

4. Llauren shared the new template for Program planning
Commission will look at Summer Program rates at February meeting.

6. Chris presented a brief overview of the FY 15 budget including some upgrades around
the Commons, new signage for Squanamagonic, branding for Parks and Recreation

7. Commission inquired about a few projects

a. Bathrooms @ Commons- Chris shared that it is not a vision at this time;
however it may be a revisit in future

b. Debit cards @ the RAYS- Lauren and Chris shared that is working well with other
departments in the city. RAYS is next on the list!

c. Bleacher replacements @ Arena. Chris was meeting with the architect for final
phase

8. Next meeting February 10,2014 @ 6:15 (Arena)



